Date: Fri, 28 May 2004 07:40:41 -0700

From: Joan Hoffman <Joan.Hoffman@wwu.edu>

To: Suzanne H Petersen <petersen@u.washington.edu>

Subject: RE: hello there
Hi. Nice to hear from you. To answer your first question, I know your courses

well enough that I can easily convert the titles on this end. They never

actually end up on a transcript anyway. It should save you some hassle. The

lowest acceptable grade for the S designation is a C. We implemented that to

hopefully distract folks from fooling around and not taking their courses too

seriously due to the S/U scale. I hope all is well with you at this busy time.

una abrazo,

Joan

